
From: High, Julie
To: Lao, Elena
Cc: Madole, Mary
Subject: FW: Utility Franchise Agreement Renewal RR6373
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2024 5:48:00 PM
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Hi Elena, the City of Arlington has paid this invoice. I will record it with the Assessor on Tuesday.
Thanks!
 

From: Katy Shores <kshores@arlingtonwa.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 11:52 AM
To: Lao, Elena <Maria.Lao@co.snohomish.wa.us>
Cc: High, Julie <Julie.High@co.snohomish.wa.us>; James Kelly <jkelly@arlingtonwa.gov>; Kris
Wallace <kwallace@arlingtonwa.gov>; Linda Taylor <ltaylor@arlingtonwa.gov>
Subject: Utility Franchise Agreement Renewal RR6373
 

Caution. Suspicious Attachment Types. This may be a phishing attempt.

 
Good morning,
 
Attached is the City of Arlington signed Utility Franchise Agreement renewal.  Please let us know if
you have any questions or need anything in additional.
 
Thank you,
 
Katy Shores
Engineering Administrative Specialist III
Public Works Department
154 W Cox, Arlington WA 98223
P. (360)403-3506 | C. (360) 913-3101
E. kshores@arlingtonwa.gov
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